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Maryland Department of Agriculture

Spay and Neuter Grants Program

Contact Information

Project Title

Queen Anne's County Spay and Neuter Project

Project Type

Pet Focused Application

Project #

22-7099

Date of Report

Nov 3, 2022

Project Contact Name

Kelly Hamilton

Project Contact Telephone Number

410-827-7178

Project Contact Email

khamilton@qac.org

Organization Name and Address

Organization Name

Queen Anne's County Animal Services

County

Queen Anne's County

Address Line 1

201 Clay Dr

Address Line 2

City

Queenstown

State

Maryland

Zipcode

21658

Full Address

201 Clay Dr Queenstown Maryland 21658



Budget Expenditures

Total Grant Awarded

$8,500.00

Total Amount Spent

$8,500.00

Amount Remaining

$0.00

Surgery Information

Number of Cats Spayed

23

Number of Cats Neutered

15

Number of Dogs Spayed

22

Number of Dogs Neutered

16

Total Surgeries Proposed

100

Total Surgeries Completed

76

Project Information

Project Synopsis

While the project was a success in that all funding was utilized our target number of proposed surgeries missed its mark. This was due
to the higher-than-expected dogs utilizing this grant.
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Additional Information

Project Description

Queen Anne's County Animal Services(QACAS) was established in the spring of 2020. QACAS is the open admission animal shelter for
Queen Anne's County. The average yearly intake for QACAS is 1,100 animals. This grant money was to help our county residents focus
on preventative care for their animals.

Summary of Approach

Animal Services focused on marketing using our social media channels, discussing the program on a county-run TV show and posting
informational graphics in the community. This approach along with word of mouth from the previous year's campaign helped fuel its
success.

Accomplishments

These funds were exhausted rather quickly and helped many residents. While our focus on feline surgery fell slightly short of our goal,
we have since been making up those numbers as we launched a county wide TNR program at Animal Services this spring.

Lessons Learned

As Queen Anne's County animal services moves toward the future, we are looking forward to providing these spay neuter surgeries
on-site for the fiscal 2023 grant project. We are planning a more client education-based approach through our social media platforms
that will focus on population control for the community.

Attachments (proof of surgeries performed)

📎 DOC174.pdf (0.05 MB)

If in any category you were unable to put the full response, please upload them as a document here.
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